<Date>

<Rehabilitation Center Medical Director>

Dear Dr. <name>,

I write to introduce an exciting NIH-funded research study in which we at <hospital name> participate. The study, Sleep for Stroke Management and Recovery Trial (Sleep SMART) is being implemented at over 100 hospitals across the United States and plans to enroll thousands of patients. This landmark study tests whether continuous positive airway pressure (CPAP) improves stroke recovery and secondary prevention. As you know, post-stroke sleep apnea is highly prevalent (~75%). It is associated with poor functional and cognitive outcomes, and increased risk of recurrent stroke and mortality after ischemic stroke. In Sleep SMART, after the diagnosis of sleep apnea is made and tolerability of CPAP is confirmed, subjects are randomized to 6 months of CPAP plus usual care, or usual care alone.

Some patients whom we refer to your center for inpatient rehabilitation will be enrolled in Sleep SMART. Intervention arm subjects will already have with them their own study-provided CPAP devices and supplies. The CPAP device automatically adjusts, on a breath-by-breath basis, to provide the appropriate pressure. We will provide an accompanying CPAP order for these subjects, and we ask that they use their own CPAP device while at your center and after they leave. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to phone me at <phone number>.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

<name>
